
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE:​​ Feb. 12, 2025 
 
TO:​ ​ Jesse Bacon, Superintendent 
 
FROM:​ Todd Crumbacker, Director of School Nutrition Services 
 
RE:​ ​ Permission to Apply for Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) 
 
 
The Department of School Nutrition Services (SNS) requests permission to apply for 
and participate in the Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) during the summer weeks  
of 2025. The SFSP ensures that children continue to receive nutritious meals when 
school is not in session. Breakfast and lunch meals are available at no cost to all 
children under the age of 19 years; these meals will be made available at approved 
SFSP sites in areas with significant concentrations of low-income children. Our 
department is planning to conduct non-congregate feeding, which will allow children to 
receive a weekly meal pack; meal packs will include daily breakfast and lunch meal 
offerings. This request for 2025 includes the need for, at maximum, fifteen (15) 
cook/bakers, three (3) kitchen managers and substitutes on an as-needed basis for no 
more than 40 days. Participation in the SFSP benefits other community programs, such 
as Right at School of Bullitt County, by providing free meals, thus allowing other 
program funds to go towards education and enrichment activities.  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


